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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

July 11, 1994

Docket Nos. 50-390
and 50-391

MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Docket File

Peter S. Tam, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate II-4
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT - MAKING NRR'S RESPONSE TO TIA 94-015
PDR-AVAILABLE (TAC M89399)

The document identified with Accession Number 9406220441 (memo, G. Lainas to

J. Johnson, June 14, 1994, "TIA 94-015, Electrical Separation Issues"),

including the safety evaluation enclosed, is reclassified as PDR-available.

This is based on my discussion with Messrs. P. Fredrickson, C. Julian,

J. Lara, and F. Burrows.

Pe am, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate II-4
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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